
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/31                                                                                              09/04/2025 

  
  
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

  

Subject :  Request for List of Issues in Sub- Saharan African region. 

  
  

The Department of Commerce is in the process of preparing folders for the Hon’ble Commerce & 

Industry Minister (HCIM).  

 In this regard, we have been requested to share trade-related issues and concerns pertaining to 

countries in the Sub-Saharan Africa region.  

 We kindly request you to e-mail any specific trade-related issues, challenges, or suggestions (if any) that 

your organization faces while exporting to or operating in Sub-Saharan African markets.  

 Your inputs will be valuable in representing industry concerns effectively at the appropriate level. 

  

Kindly e-mail nilotpal@plexconcil.org bharti@plexconcil.org your responses to us by 15th April 2025. 

  

Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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